

Otonga Road School Touch Rugby 2024 – Term 1



Dear Parents/Caregivers

This notice is for all parents of children (Year 1-6 boys and girls) who are interested in playing Touch Rugby in Term 1 this year.

GRADING Day will be held Saturday 10th February and the competition starts at the Westbrook fields from 3:30pm on Tuesday 13th February for Years 5-6 and Wednesday 14th February for Years 1-4.

You will need to be able to take and pick up your child.

There is a Touch Rugby registration fee of \$25 per player which is payable upon registration.

Registrations due via KINDO by 9am Friday 2nd February 2024 (No late entries will be accepted, as all teams have to be registered by this day.)

We also need coaches to take teams, otherwise parents will just have to take the teams on the days.

We are using KINDO for all sports registrations and payments including Touch Rugby. Registrations can be completed online through Kindo. Kindo accepts Debit and Credit cards or you can access bank details for standard internet or phone banking (see "top up account" once logged in). Details on how to register and pay using Kindo are below: As with all online transactions we recommend you take appropriate measures to keep your personal banking information secure and within your banks online safety & security requirements.

Any queries to: Nadia Saathof – Otonga Sports Coordinator, nsaathof@otonga.school.nz

DO YOU ALREADY HAVE A KINDO ACCOUNT?

If you have already set up a Kindo account and want to register & pay for 'Touch Rugby – Term 1' please visit our school website www.otonga.school.nz and click on the 'Kindo - Open 24/7 School Shop' icon with the 2 owls (as pictured) or use the link below to take you to the Kindo login page:



https://shop.tgcl.co.nz/shop/user_home.shtml?session=false&shop=Otonga%20Road%20Primary%20School. Once you have logged in to your KINDO account, click the SPORT icon, then click on Touch Rugby - Term 1 and follow the steps outlined at the bottom of the 'detail' pop-up box.

If you need assistance, please call the Kindo helpdesk on freephone 0508 454 636.

NEW TO KINDO?

If you do NOT have a Kindo account already setup (at this or another school), visit our school website www.otonga.school.nz and click on the



'Kindo – First Time Users Register Here' icon (as pictured) or use the link below to get started: https://shop.tgcl.co.nz/shop/handshake.shtml?shop=Otonga%20Road%20Primary%20School. Once your account is set up, please follow the instructions above.

If you need assistance, please call the Kindo helpdesk on freephone 0508 454 636.